
To the Parents of Hannah, 

Each month, the 6th Grade Team chooses several students who display outstanding qualities in academics, behavior, sportsmanship, responsibility, and an overall enthusiasm towards learning to be “Students of the Month.”  Each student chosen receives a certificate and has his/her picture posted on a bulletin board in the main hallway. We, the 6th Grade Team, are pleased to inform you that Hannah has been chosen as the “Student of the Month” for December!!!
We would like to invite you to join us for a  “Students of the Month”  pizza lunch celebration on THURSDAY, JAN.19, 2012 at 11:25am. We will be eating in Rm. 609 

(Mr. St. John’s Room).  Please wait in the lobby for your child to bring you down. 

Please return the bottom portion of this letter to your child’s homeroom teacher.

Congratulations! You should be very proud of Hannah!

Yours in education,

The 6th Grade Team (
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name of student: _________________________________________________________

__________WILL ATTEND

            
___________ UNABLE TO ATTEND

__________ NUMBER

